OFFICIAL COMMUNIQUE
RESCHEDULING OF APIC 2020

This is in continuation to CPMA’s last communication issued on 10" June 2020
regarding postponement of APIC 2020 which was scheduled in May 2020 in India to be
hosted by CPMA.

Due to continued rise in new cases of corona virus impacting life of people across the
globe and particularly in India, the time is still not appropriate to hold large gatherings.

Furthermore, an effective vaccine is yet to be developed.

APIC Steering Committee Members deliberated on likely date for the hosting of APIC. It
was unanimously decided by steering committee members to postpone next APIC to
2022 in India. The situation would, however, be reviewed in early 2021 before
announcing the exact dates for the two-day event of APIC and its venue.

The objective is to hold APIC as a face to face networking event at the earliest without
compromising on health and safety of the delegates.

We look forward to your continued support.
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